## Kindergarten Class

## Lincoln R-2

## 2018-2019

Dear Parents,

We would like to get a tentative count for next year's kindergarten class. If you have a child or know of a child who will be five (5) years old **on or before July 30, 2018** please complete this form and return it to the Elementary Office as soon as possible, or you may contact the office by phone at 547-2222. We will be contacting you to make an appointment for Kindergarten Screening which will be April 26th and 27<sup>th</sup>.

Thank you,

Sarah Beaman
Elementary Counselor

Child's Full Name:

Child's Birthdate:

Father's/ Guardian's Name:

Mother's/Guardian's Name:

Mailing Address:

Home Phone Number:

Cell Phone Number:

Work Phone Number:

Email Address:

Other Siblings (birth through grade 6) Please give name, date of birth, and if in school, give grade level):